
 
  

 

July 2nd, 2010 
 
 
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board 
#200 Scotia Centre 
5102-50th Avenue 
Yellowknife, NT   
X1A 2N7 
 
 
RE: DFO Information Request for Canadian Zinc Corporation’s proposed Prairie 

Creek Mine Project 
  
Fisheries and Oceans Canada (DFO) is pleased to provide the Mackenzie Valley 
Environmental Impact Review Board (MVEIRB) with our information request in 
response to the Developers Assessment Report (DAR) provided by the Canadian Zinc 
Corporation regarding the Prairie Creek Mine project. DFO’s information request can be 
found in the attached document. 
 
DFO trusts that this information request is of assistance and looks forward to reviewing 
Canadian Zinc Corporation’s responses. If you have any questions, please feel free to 
contact Sarah Olivier at (867) 669-4919, by fax (867) 669-4940, or email at 
Sarah.Olivier@dfo-mpo.gc.ca. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

 
 
 

On behalf of 
 
Beverley Ross 
Regional Manager, Environmental Assessment for Major Projects 
Central and Arctic Region 
Fisheries and Oceans Canada  
 
cc  Kelly Austin, Fisheries and Oceans Canada 

Lorraine Sawdon, Fisheries and Oceans Canada 

 
 
 

Fisheries and Oceans 
Canada 

Pêches et Océans 
Canada 

Fish Habitat Management 
Suite 101, 5204-50th Avenue 
Yellowknife, Northwest Territories 
X1A 1E2 

Your file   Votre réference 
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Gestion de l'Habitat du Poisson 
Suite 101 5204, 50e Avenue 
Yellowknife (Territoires du Nord-Ouest) 
X1A 1E2 

 
 

Via e-mail to: 
chubert@reviewboard.ca 
pmercredi@reviewboard.ca 


